UACHTARAN NA hEIREANN

PRESIDENT OF IIJF.LANP

4 May 2017

His Excellency Janos Ader

President of the Republic of Hungary
Sandor Palace

Budapest

Dear President Ader,

At the formal start of your second term in office, I would like to extend warm
congratulations on your re-election as President of Hungary and wish you every
success in fulfilling your responsibilities to the Constitution and people of
Hungary over the course of the next five years. I also look forward to our
continuing common efforts to strengthen further bilateral relations between

Ireland and Hungary.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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Michael D. Higgins

" Uachtarén na hEireann
President of Ireland




